[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Emma Ives 
Sent: 30 April 2019 16:07
To: Clare O'Hanlon
Cc: Councillor George Reynolds; Councillor Douglas Webb
Subject: COMMENT ON PLANNING APPLICATION NO 18/00904/F GLEBE FARM MARINA
Importance: High

Dear Ms O'Hanlon

I've already commented on the above application in April, but wanted to elaborate more fully on the points I made, and also to direct your attention to two short videos I've made that illustrate some of the transport issues. I've included the links in the attached letter, but for ease of access I'm also providing them below. 

https://bit.ly/2v7asMh
https://bit.ly/2XlkyFf

Yours faithfully

Emma Ives

Threeways End
Main St
Claydon
OX17 1EZ
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